Dear Parent/Guardian:

Our school district has received a grant from the Oregon Health Authority to plan for improving the school health services available to our students and community. As part of the grant requirements, we are doing a needs assessment which involves getting feedback from students about their health needs and their ideas for keeping them healthy and well at school.

Your student may be receiving a brief survey. The survey is optional, anonymous and does not ask any protected health information. It is being administered online and will take about 10 minutes to complete. The survey asks students in grades 9-12 about:

- Health Issues/Concerns
- Access to Health Care
- Barriers to Health Care Access

You can find a copy of the survey posted at https://www.pcsd4.com/. Completing this needs assessment survey poses minimal risk to your child. If they are not comfortable answering a question, they can leave it blank or exit the survey completely. We will not publish or share any individual student responses. We will use the aggregated results from the survey to help in our school health planning activities so that we are able to best meet the needs of our youth at school.

If you have concerns or questions about the survey, please feel free to contact Casey Hallgarth at (844-820-3314 or hallgarthc@grantesd.k12.or.us

Sincerely, Casey Hallgarth Superintendent Prairie School District #4